
16 September 2015 
Our Ref:4428

The General Manager 
Gunnedah Shire Council 
PO Box 63 
GUNNEDAH NSW 2380

Dear Sir,

GATEWAY APPLICATION- MR C.WARD 
PROPOSED REZONING OF LOT 1 IN DP 825588

'GLENBRAE',KELVIN ROAD,KELVIN

Enclosed is a planning  proposal which  applies to  the  whole  of  lot 1 in  DP 825588. The proposal outlines  an 
application  to amend the Gunnedah local  Environment Plan 2012 land zoning map LZN-003 at the site from  E3 
Environmental Management to RU1Primary Production.

The intended outcome of this gateway application is to enable the lodgement of a development  application for a 
20,000 bird poultry operation on the site.

This gateway application  has been prepared  in  accordance with  the  document  A guide  to  preparing  planning 
proposals, published by the NSW Department of Planning in July 2009 hereby referred to as the guideline.

We enclose a completed development  application form, planning proposal and cheque to cover Council's fees of
$4,500.00. We believe this is a minor amendment to the lEP as it only applies to one lot and the lot is currently 
utilised for agricultural purposes. 

A digital copy of these reports has been emailed to council@infogunnedah.com.au

If you have any queries relating to this application please contact our office. 

Yours faithfully
STEW'ART SURVEYS PTY LTD 

Kathryn Yigman 
landscape Architect & Environmental Consultant

Stewart Surveys Pty Ltd
ABN 65 002 886 508

109 Conadilly Street 
PO Box 592

T 02 6742 2966
F 02 6742 0684

Gunnedah NSW 2380  cstewart@stewartsurveys.com 








































